
 

 

Consultees 

 

This Taxi Licensing Policy consultation was published on the Ask Derbyshire 

website between 20 September 2021 and 22 November 2021 and was shared via 

the Councils website and social media platforms. The following consultees were 

also directly consulted: 

 Current Licence Holders 

 Elected Members 

 Parish Clerks 

 The Local MP 

 Derbyshire Police 

 The Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 

 Derbyshire Fire & Rescue Services 

 The Council’s Transport department 

 The Council’s Environmental Health department 

 The Council’s Community Safety department 

 Link Community and Voluntary Services 

 Derbyshire County Council’s Trading Standards 

 Derbyshire County Council’s Adult and Children’s Services 

 Derbyshire County Council’s Transport 

 Neighbouring Local Authorities 

 Driver and Vehicle Standards Agency 

 Taxi and Private Hire Association 

 British Deaf Association 


